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Our Foodbank in Bodmin has been helping
local people for 10 years now. We are so
grateful to Helen Watson and her team of
volunteers who have worked so hard
throughout this time supporting people in
our community.

We are so grateful to all
our volunteers who have

helped out to ensure
people referred to us

have been fed during this
crisis.

10 Years at Bodmin Foodbank

Our delivery team

Thanks to all our volunteers

Huge thanks to Steve Ovens,
Pastor at New Life Church, who
has worked every week in
Bodmin during lockdown to
ensure all the food boxes are
delivered to people safely.

Pictured above is John &
Janet Hereward helping at
Bodmin Pictured above is David & Joy and 

Connie & Trevor delivering in Camelford



A HUGE thanks to the team at Watergate Bay
Hotel for donating a bumper van load of fresh
produce, eggs, milk, butter etc to our Foodbank.

Here's the lovely Fee from Fee's Food dropping
off this week's batch of frozen ready meals,
ready to be distributed to local people in crisis
need during this time.

Our Foodbanks are currently delivering direct to people referred to us. We have
over 120 professional agencies signed up to our online system and we have seen

an 80% increase in referrals compared to the same period last year. 
If you need help, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Support from Fee's Food

Fresh Food Donations

Bodmin, Camelford & Wadebridge Foodbank 
Unit 2 Trevanson Street, Wadebridge PL27 7AR 

www.wadebridgefoodbank.org       Tel 01208 815374

Thank you so much to everyone supporting our Foodbanks during the current situation. 
We are really grateful for all your donations, we couldn’t do this without your help. 

This is Thomas &
George Weekes who
have created Bottled
Lamps & kindly
donated the proceeds
to our Foodbank.

Thanks to Bodmin
Keep for donating
these fun activity
packs, they are a
great addition to our
food boxes.

Community Support


